WORSHIP SERVICE

9:30 A.M. Traditional Worship (Sanctuary)
10:30 A.M. Connection Café
(Coffee & Doughnuts-Gym)
11:00 A.M. Kids’ Table (Room 9)
11:00 A.M.  Sunday School Classes (All Ages)
Seekers Sunday School Class now meets
at 11:00 each Sunday.

Our Vision

To EMBRACE our salvation in Jesus Christ

To be TRANSFORMED into His likeness
To be EQUIPPED for ministry
To IMPACT the world

£2 TITHE.LY

Fellowship/Coffee Time Clean-Up

January Ampersand/Harmony
February Journey with Friends
March Seekers

All classes are responsible for the entire month.

GET CONNECTED!

Book Study
No Ordinary People
by David McLaughlan

' Tuesdays
PEOPLE Month of March
11-12 noon
UNKNOWN ;)E.N & WOMEN Room 21

of the Bible

DEVOTIONAL

(Special people in the Bible that have no name)

Davib MclLAUGHLAN Order your copy how (SlO)

Contact Harriet Cobb
(912) 927-3320

Support the humanitarian response in Ukraine Give Now

United Methodists and others wishing to provide humanitarian assistance to the Ukrainian people in the wake of the
Russian invasion of their country may contribute to Advance #982450, UMCOR International Disaster Response
and Recovery. This fund will provide direct assistance to those in Ukraine as well as assistance to Ukrainians fleeing
to neighboring countries.

Gifts to support the people of Ukraine can be made in the following ways:

¢+ Online at :

+ By toll-free telephone: 888-252-6174

+ By check with “Advance #982450-Ukraine" written on the memo line, either mailed and addressed to Global
Ministries'UMCOR, GPO, P.O. Box 9068, New York, NY, 10087-9068 or given at or through any United
Methodist church

One hundred percent of all Advance contributions go to the designated cause.

The United Methodist community in Ukraine, though quite small, is actively engaged in assisting neighbors in need.
Global Ministries is in touch with the church's leadership as well as with church leaders in countries welcoming
those who are fleeing from violence in Ukraine.

Line Dancing
Cancelled March 17, 2022.
Class resume on March 24th.
Time: 10:00 —11:00 A.M. (Gym)

Nursery Volunteers Wanted

April 3rd, 10th, 17th or 24th
9am-12pm

Time slots are available for each Sunday.

Contact Sarah McGalliard 912-658-6773
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=~ Church Pictorial
Directory
Signup

New Pictorial Directory!

Sign up for your family portrait today!

You can sign up on the website. www.whitebluffmethodist.org,
click on “Upcoming Events” button at the top of the page

to make an appointment or see Lisa in the gym during
Connection Cafe.

Quick Tip for your photos: Please avoid wearing green, as
we will be using Green Screen Technology to photograph (Like
what they use in action and superhero movies!)

The dates that we are currently scheduling are:
Fri Mar 18-Tue Mar 22, 2022.

Note: Photographs will be taken in rooms 11 and 16.

Please use the back door near the Sunday school wing.



THE WORSHIP OF GOD
Second Sunday in Lent
March 13, 2022

Chimes

Welcome and Announcements

Prelude “Lift High the Cross”
By Donald Busarow

*Hymn of Praise

Suzanne Woodrum

Rev. Barry Giddens

Suzanne Woodrum

Congregation

No. 64 “Holy, Holy, Holy! Lord God Almighty”

(Verses 1,3 and 4)

*Apostle’s Creed
No. 881

*Gloria Patri
No. 71

Children’s Message

Our Morning Prayer

The Lord’s Prayer
No. 895

Anthem “We Remember”

*Offertory Hymn “There is a Balm in Gilead”
No. 375 (All Verses)

Offertory Prayer

Rev. Barry Giddens

Rev. Barry Giddens

Rev. Barry Giddens

Rev. Barry Giddens

Chancel Choir

Congregation

Rev. Barry Giddens

Offertory “Near the Cross” Trudy Harting
Soloist

*Doxology Rev. Barry Giddens

No. 95

Scripture John 13:1-11 Rev. Barry Giddens

Sermon Rev. Barry Giddens
“From the Ashes: Humility”

The Closing Hymn “Just as | Am, Without One Plea” Congregation
No. 357 (Verses 1, 5 and 6)

*The Benediction Rev. Barry Giddens

*The Postlude “Trumpet Tune” Suzanne Woodrum

By Nicholas Bowden

*Those who are able, please stand

Sanctuary Flowers

The flowers on the altar are to
honor the birthdays of:

Samuel James Torres
And
Arabella Victoria Smith
Grandchildren of
Dr. & Mrs. Torres

Ryan Anderson’s
20th birthday
by the Anderson Family

Bill Briggs 92nd birthday
on March 17th
(3-17-30)
by Maggie Briggs

Karl DeVries 51st birthday
(Maggie's Son)
on March 19th
(3-19-71)
by Bill and Maggie Briggs

iteDluft

United Methodist Church

Current Series:

From the Ashes:

Humility
John 13:1-11

11911 WHITE BLUFF ROAD
SAVANNAH, GEORGIA 31419
(912) 925-5924
REV. BARRY GIDDENS, SENIOR PASTOR
WEBSITE: WWW.WHITEBLUFFMETHODIST.ORG
EMAIL: INFO@WBUMC.ORG



